
2024 Year 10 

Father’s/Carer’s & Son’s 
Event  

Wales return to Victoria for the first time in a decade, looking to avenge their thrilling 2-point loss to the 
Wallabies the last time these two played in Melbourne. You don’t have to be a huge rugby fan or know 

the rules, but we promise it will be an event you will never forget.  We have a special allocation of 
tickets behind the goals so as a Scotch family we can all sit together in the Gold Brigade.

Saturday 13 July | AAMI Park | 7:50pm

$49.90* Adults 
$39.90* Boys 

• Plus processing fees and you will need a Ticketek account or can sign up for one. No refunds.

Tickets are limited so get in fast before 
18 June 2024 to avoid disappointment via the link: 

Kate Nurse    0417 539 514 
Margie Gumley   0448 079 063 
Kirsty Ingham     0402 481 212

https://premier.ticketek.com.au/shows/Show.aspx?sh=RUGBYMRS24&ep=SCOTCH24
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